
New Salem Mission’s Director, receives Social Justice Award
 

One of our very own received the Social Justice Award for Community Service; our
mission’s director and executive director of the Community of Caring Foundation, (New
Salem’s CDC), Bro. Adam Troy.  
“I am honored and humbled to receive the Social Justice Award for Community Service.
Thanks to Think, Make, Live Youth for this incredible honor. This award represents the

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ApfG7KiIeB4


collective efforts and tireless work of so many dedicated individuals both within and
beyond the walls of New Salem that share our daily mission of Leading a Connected Life.
Deeply grateful for the support of my church and our Community of Caring Foundation.
Energized to continue this important work in partnership & progress.”
Troy, will be honored on September 27th at the Greater Columbus Convention Center.
The Social Justice Awards is an annual event that brings us together to honor those who
work and shows leadership in Community Service, Education Advocacy, Legal Advocacy,
Public Service, Law Enforcement, Healthcare, Restorative Justice, and Youth Justice.

Click image to enlarge it and view in more detail.

Harvest Party Volunteers Needed

Mark your calendars because it's almost time for our Annual Harvest Party! Get
ready for an incredible evening of fun and excitement on October 25, 2024, from
6:00pm to 8:15pm here at New Salem Baptist Church. This year's Harvest Party is
going to be the biggest and best one yet, with awesome new additions that you won't
want to miss! Most of all, it's free and open to all children from infants to 5th grade!
We've got tons of activities planned to make this year's Harvest Party absolutely
unforgettable. To sign up your kids and volunteer for our 2024 Harvest Party, scan
the QR Code, use the links below or go to our website  at www.newsalemcares.com.
If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to Min. Brenda Troy via email at
btroy@newsalemcares.com. Get ready to make some amazing memories at the
Harvest Party - we can't wait to see you there! 

Sign Up to
Volunteer

Register Here

https://newsalemcares.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/1f2d8212-4b8b-47e7-be1a-da1dcc34671f
https://newsalemcares.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/cdf263fa-4fc8-4b99-a847-4d7d7923789a


Click image to enlarge it and view in more detail.

Seniors Tech Conference
September 11th at The

Fawcett Center

Attention all Seniors ages 55 plus! Join
the Department of Aging and Tra’Bian
Enterprises on Wednesday,
September 11th from 9am-4pm for
the 2nd Annual Seniors Tech
Conference- Basics to Brilliance,
located at The Fawcett Center., tech
training, vendors, help with
understanding apps, online banking
and much, much more. Scan the QR
code on the screen or call 614 526-
8615 or
www.seniorstechconference.com to
register. 

Register Here

Click image to enlarge it and view in more detail.

Pelotonia for Kids
Volunteers Needed

Save the Date for Saturday,
September 14th at Maloney Park
for our first Pelotonia Kids Linden
ride when youth grades K-6 will
ride their bikes and scooters to
raise funds for pediatric cancer
research and treatment. To
volunteer, scan the QR code on
the screen, shifts start at 8:00am
through 2:30pm, with
opportunities from set up to ride
check-in and more!

Sign Up to
Volunteer

Communications Ministry
Opportunities to Serve​

http://www.seniorstechconference.com
http://seniorstechconference.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080B4DABAF28A2FF2-50732419-pelotonia?useFullSite=true#/


Click image to enlarge it and view in more detail.

Men’s Retreat 2024
October 17-19

Attention Men of New Salem - Join us
this coming October for our Annual
Men's Retreat in Indianapolis,
Indiana from October 17 - 19.

Our theme Purpose, Healing, and
Success will carry us through the
weekend, culminating back at New
Salem on Sunday Morning for Men's
Day. We hope you will join us and
invite another brother to come with
you. Registration is just $200 and
includes all conference sessions,
materials, giveaways, and lunch on
Friday.

The retreat will be at the Drury Plaza
Hotel in Indianapolis. Room
reservation is separate from
registration. A special rate of
$162/night is available until
September 24.

For more information, contact Rev.
Landon J. Adams,
ladams@newsalemcares.com, John
Boxill,
jboxill@newsalemcares.com, Adam
Troy, atroy@newsalemcares.com

Registration

Click image to enlarge it and view in more detail.

Thanks to all of you who helped
fill our technical director, camera
operators and propresenter
teams. The Communications
Ministry still has opportunities to
serve on our Lighting Crew. We
need 3 people to serve in this
area. Training will be provided.
For more information, contact
Rev. Dr. Monica Lowe, Director of
Communications, at
mlowe@newsalemcares.com or
614-930-2242.

Click image to enlarge it and view in more detail.

Food Pantry

Click image to enlarge it and view in more detail.

Souls to the Polls--New Salem’s
Civic Engagement Campaign

 
Calling All Connectors, family and

mailto:ladams@newsalemcares.com
mailto:jboxill@newsalemcares.com
mailto:atroy@newsalemcares.com
https://newsalemcares.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/7d7ff30c-393a-427c-91d9-d82378ec6486
mailto:mlowe@newsalemcares.com


The Bread of Life Food Pantry! Needs
you! Feeding families and living out
Christ’s directive to serve our those in
need is at the core of what we do.
Volunteers are needed to serve on,
Wednesdays: 4:30pm-6:45 pm and
Saturdays 9:30am-12:30pm (1st and
3rd Saturdays of each month). Please
use the link below to sign up to serve
or just come to 1880 Agler Rd and we’ll
meet you there! If you have any
questions, please email Adam Troy at
atroy@newsalemcares.com.

Register Here

friends… it's time to exercise our right
to vote!  Souls to the Polls is a
national initiative created to inspire and
support all churches, synagogues,
temples, and mosques with
establishing a volunteer network within
their congregations to engage, inform
and Get Out the Vote. Our Social
Justice Ministry invites everyone
interested to help with voter
registration, canvasing or providing
transportation to the Early Voting
Center. Please click HERE to get
involved and/or contact Brother Adam
Troy
at atroy@newsalemcares.com for
additional information.

Click image to enlarge it and view in more detail.

This is an important reminder to all New Salem Members. If you need to report a
hospitalization or death to the church, please call 614 554-6417 or email
crt@newsalemcares.com.

Worship Recap

August 25, 2024 | 10 AM
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